
                                                                                       

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22.10.20 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Firstly, thank you for your tremendous support this half term. You have helped us navigate an unusual time 
in the life of our school. 
 
The highlight of the term for me has been the children. I have been so proud of them. It has been a delight 
to see how well they have settled back in the routine of school. They have adapted well to one-way 
systems in school, hand sanitising, hand washing, staggered break times and end of day routines. The 
children are most certainly a credit to you. Although I have to say I have missed seeing all parents at the 
end of the day and I look forward to a time when the end of the day can return to the way it was before.  
 
Thank you to all parents who joined us for parents evening. The staff in school really enjoyed the 
opportunity to talk to you about how your children have settled this term.  
 
We have some good news for you, next half term all children will be bringing home a reading book. I know 
that this will help develop children’s confidence as readers. Please be assured that when the books are 
returned to school systems are in place to ensure the books are safe for other pupils to use.  
 
The curriculum is all planned for next half term. Do look on our school website for information about the 
what your children will be learning next half term. We have quite a few surprises in store for our children.  
 
We break up for half term at lunchtime tomorrow. I would like to wish everyone a restful half term. If you do 
need to contact school over half term the main school phone line 0121 464 4669 is open during the 
working hours. Or if you need to email school with information about your children or household self-
isolating please email on enquiry@grove.bham.sch.uk 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs P Matty  
Headteacher 
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